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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 1O278

July 1, 1991

Dear Agricultural Liaison Group Member:

At the recent meeting held by EPA in Hudson, New York, during
which the Work Plan for Phase 2 of the Hudson River PCB
Reassessment was discussed, a request for a briefing on that same
subject was made by some members of your Liaison Group.

Therefore, on behalf of your Chairman, Tom Borden, I would like
to invite you to attend a briefing on the Phase 2 Work Plan to be
conducted for the Agricultural Liaison Group on Thursday, July 9,
1991, at 7:30 p.m. at the Town of Saratoga Town. Hall, located at
30 Ferry Street in Schuylerville, New York (across the street
from the post office).

This will be an informal briefing by Doug Tomchuk, EPA's Remedial
Project Manager for the Reassessment. In addition, I would like
to inform you of the extension of the public comment period on
the Phase 2 Work Plan from July 10 to July 24, 1992. Written
comments should be sent by close of business on that date to Doug
Tomchuk, Remedial Project Manager, U.S. EPA, Region 2, 26 Federal
Plaza, New York, NY 10278.

You may also be interested to know that on Friday, July 10, 1992,
there will be a meeting of the Scientific & Technical Committee.
The meeting will be held at 10:00 A.M. at the Holiday Inn in
Latham, New York. Meetings of the Scientific & Technical
Committee are working sessions during which questions and/or
comments from observers are not taken. In addition, seating for
observers is limited.

Thank you for your continued participation and interest. If you
have any questions, please contact me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Public Affairs Specialist
External Programs Division

cc: Citizen, Environmental, Governmental
Liaison Group Members
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